
 BAMTA GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 
 Date: 2023-04-21 

 President:  Carol 
 Wickham-Revier  x 

 Immediate Past President: 
 Amy Watt 

 x  Treasurer:  Jill Ice  x 

 Secretary:  Anne 
 Ferguson-Laird 

 x  VP Membership: 
 Shieko/Evie Uno 

 VP Student Activities: 
 Amy Watt 

 x 

 Member At Large: 
 Sherilyn Coldwell 

 VP Teacher Enrichment: 
 Jennifer Jackson 

 Member At Large: 
 Teresa Wong 

 Newsletter Editor: 
 Shari Griswold 

 x 

 Meeting called to order:  9:20  By: Carol 
 Wickham-Revier 
 Adjourned:  10:02 

 Location: Martha Thompson’s home 

 BUSINESS AGENDA 
 Topic  Details  Action Item 

 Members present 
 (18) 

 Mitzi Babb 
 Jill Ice 
 Carol Wickham-Revier 
 Amy Watt 
 Felicity Muench 
 Shari Griswold 
 Martha Thompson 
 Sonja Totenhoof 
 Anne Laird 
 Steph Fairbanks 
 Matheus Paliacci 
 Karen Ziegler (on Zoom) 
 Willie Hammond (on Zoom) 
 Andrew Cooperstock (on Zoom) 
 Richard Capp (on Zoom) 
 CU students: Britta Degroat, Ryan Hale, 
 Abby Terril 

 Minutes  Read by Anne Laird and approved as read 
 Treasurer Report: 
 Jill Ice 

 ●  Checking $7,102.21 
 ●  Savings $6,321.86 



 ●  $200 expense for the president to 
 attend the MTNA convention 

 Graduating Senior 
 award 

 No nominations to date 

 Scholarship program 
 Mitzi Babb 

 ●  There is $500 in the scholarship fund 
 ●  The scholarship committee has been 

 assembled 
 ●  There are no applicants to date 

 Introduction of new 
 and visiting members 

 The CU students introduced themselves. 

 Achievement Day  ●  95 students registered 
 ●  13 participating teachers 

 CSMTNA 
 questionnaire 

 Carol asked members to respond and weigh 
 in on whether the conference should be 
 moved to the fall 

 CSMTNA conference 
 Jill Ice 

 ●  The location will be in Pueblo 
 ●  The fee is $100 before 5/5; $130 

 afterwards 
 2023-2024 board  ●  Carol Wickham-Revier will continue 

 as president 
 ●  Shari Griswold will be president-elect 
 ●  Shieko Uno will continue as 

 membership chair 
 ●  Amy Watt will remain immediate 

 past president 
 ●  Anne Laird will continue as secretary 
 ●  Jill Ice will continue as treasurer 
 ●  Amy Watt will be VP for teacher 

 enrichment 
 ●  Shari Griswold will continue as 

 newsletter editor 
 ●  Shari will also continue as MPF 

 steering committee chair 
 MTNA conference  ●  Carol and the CU students shared 

 what they did at the conference. 
 ●  Highlights included the two piano 

 recital, the competitions and the DEI 
 track 

 Next General Meeting  May 19: presentation of 2023 MPF 
 repertoire 




